
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Executive Directors, Day Programs 
 Executive Directors, Residential Services  
 Day Program Directors 

Residential Directors 

FROM: Constance Holloway, Esq., Office Director  

DATE: August 13, 2025  

SUBJECT: Positive Behavior Support Supervisor's Course - USC Center for 
Disability Resources 

  
The next Positive Behavior Support Supervisor's Course in Columbia, SC will be held 
September 3, 2025, through September 24, 2025. The specific dates are below. Each training 
day will begin at 9:00 AM and last until 4:00 PM with a break for lunch on the participant's own. 
The training will be held at the USC Center for Disability Resources located at 8301 Farrow 
Road Columbia, SC 29203 in the Education Conference and Poplar Conference Rooms 
(rooms vary by date; please check registration). 

 
• Wednesday, September 3, 2025 
• Wednesday, September 10, 2025 
• Wednesday, September 17, 2025 
• Wednesday, September 24, 2025 

 
Registration is required. Attendees must attend all four days to receive PBS certification as 
well as pass the in-person skills check with supported individual(s) at their agency. Participants 
may register using the link below. Participants must register individually. No group 
registration can be accepted. 

https://pbssuper-sept.eventbrite.com 

 
Courses are limited to twenty (20) participants and access will be granted on a first-come, first-
served basis. 

 
The Office of Intellectual and Developmental Disabilities (OIDD) is excited to once again offer 
this very impactful training and is hopeful that you will take advantage of this opportunity. If 
you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Brittany Drake at 
Brittany.drake@uscmed.sc.edu or 803-935-5056. 
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